
SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Improvements Project in the Town of Palm Beach 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER  
State Road (SR) A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Improvements Project 
From north of Emerald Beach Way to south of SR 704/Royal Palm Way 
In the Town of Palm Beach  
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 446175-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information regarding the upcoming State 
Road SR A1A/South Ocean Boulevard Roadway Improvements project. This project aims to enhance the safety, 
resiliency, and longevity of the infrastructure for our communities.  

Construction Cost: $8.3 million  Construction Start: May 2025  Anticipated Completion: Late 2026 

. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  

• Milling and repaving the roadway
throughout the project limits SR 704/Royal
Palm Way, to enhance  infrastructure resil-
ience and improve safety for the commu-
nity

• Replacing traffic signals with decorative
mast arms at Golfview Rd./Hammon Ave.,
Worth Ave., and Peruvian Ave., and with
standard mast arms at the Town of Palm
Beach Fire Station and SR 704/Royal Palm
Way, to improve infrastructure resiliency
and enhance motorist safety 

• Upgrading pedestrian signals with new
LED countdowns at Golfview Rd./Hammon
Ave., Worth Ave., Peruvian Ave., and
SR 704/Royal Palm Way

• Installing drainage improvements just
north of El Vedado Rd. and at SR 704/
Royal Palm Way for enhanced drainage
capacity

• Upgrading roadway lighting throughout
the project limits including decorative
lighting at Worth Ave., Peruvian Ave.,
Chilean Ave., Australian Ave., and
Brazilian Ave.

• Upgrading curb ramps and replacing
sections of the existing sidewalk to
improve pedestrian safety and
connectivity

• Upgrading signage and pavement
markings, including shared bicycle
markings or “sharrows” to enhance
visibility and safety

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Michael Miller, P.E.— FDOT Project Manager 
michael.miller2@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 815-2151 

Hernando Garces, P.E. — Project Administrator 
hernando@pioneercei.com or (954) 243-7731 

Meredith Cruz — Community Outreach Specialist 
mcruz@cruz-pr.com or (561) 589-9584 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system  
that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic  

competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life 
and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

• Work will occur in phases to minimize impacts to the public

• Daytime lane closures are permitted the Monday before
Thanksgiving through April 30th, 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.,
Monday through Friday; all other times, 8 a.m. until 6 p.m.,
Monday through Friday 

• Lane closures will utilize flaggers to direct traffic as needed

• Sidewalk and curb ramp closures will be implemented as
needed with temporary pedestrian detours

• Access to businesses and residences will be maintained at
all times
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